
PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT INFORMATION SESSION 
ON VACCINATIONS FOR CHILDREN AGED 5-11 - 
FOR LAVAL PARENTS

Learn more about the vaccine available to children aged 5 to 11.
Speak to health professionals about the vaccine.
Make an informed choice about whether to vaccinate your child.

This session will let you: 

This session will be held over Teams on Thursday, February 3, 2022,    
from 7:00 p.m. to 7:45 p.m.

Click this link to attend the event.

The professionals who will be there to answer your questions    
 include Dr. Stephanie Susser and Dr. Lyne Judd, medical consultants; Ms.    
Line Beauchamp, nurse and health care advisor; and Ms. Julie Castilloux,
nurse and head of the school health service with the Public Health
Department.

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MzA4MTg5YzgtMDRmYy00MTIxLTg2MjMtOGJmZjQ5NmI5YzU4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2206e1fe28-5f8b-4075-bf6c-ae24be1a7992%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22bd2619ca-6d71-43a0-8ee6-f0d3a168904c%22%7d

